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February is 
				       Heart Month

“What you Need to Know About 
the NEW Cholesterol Guidelines”
	
Wednesday, February 19  
6:30 p.m.
Ivy Room 1, First Floor, Alaska Regional Hospital
Reserve your space:  264-1113 or 
audry.patrick@hcahealthcare.com

The American Heart Association and the American 
College of Cardiology published new cholesterol 
treatment guidelines in November 2013. Dr. J. Ross 
Tanner will explain the guidelines to you as well as 
the controversy surrounding them.

Let Dr. Tanner arm you with information so that you 
can work with your physician to determine which 
treatment (lifestyle change, statin medication, or 
therapy) is best for you.

J Ross Tanner, DO
Diabetes & Lipid Clinic of Alaska


